Carol Miller
HCR 65 Box 98
Ojo Sarco, NM 87521

July 4, 2018

Carol Miller
1316 12 Street
Huntington, WV 25701

Dear Carol Miller:

My name is also Carol Miller. I have also run for Congress, as an Independent in New Mexico in
2008.

Earlier this week, I received a letter from Vice-President Mike Pence, accompanied by a check
from the Great America Committee for $5,000 payable to Carol for Congress. (Enclosed)

This check was obviously intended for you, not for me. Due to a clerical error, it was sent to me.

I've spent my whole life working for everyone to have access to universal health care and
opposing the corporate military establishment in the United States. (See Peaceful Skies Coalition
www.peacefulskies.org) I have spent my whole life working to alleviate the human suffering that
is occurring around the country -- from the coal fields of Appalachia to the frontier communities
of New Mexico. All over the United States, people are suffering from government actions that
your policies would increase and perpetuate.

At the same time that I'm forwarding this check to you, I'm urging all of the Carol Millers in the
US to support your opponent, Richard Ojeda in the November election. At least Ojeda has the
courage to take on the powerful pharmaceutical lobbyists behind the West Virginia opioid
tragedy and stand with the teachers during their historic strike for West Virginia children earlier
this year.

While sending this contribution from the Vice-President to your campaign committee, I am also
making a contribution to the campaign of Richard Ojeda. I am encouraging others to contribute
to Ojeda and West Virginians to cast their votes for Ojeda, the candidate who will stand with
them, not trample them underfoot as you will.

Sincerely, |
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Carol Miller
Independent

Enc: Check, cover letter, business card from Marty Obst, and mistakenly addressed envelope



